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Dated: 04.01.2018

Dear Students,

Very Happy New Year to all of you.

The College has reopened on 1 '̂ January, 2018 and the time-table
has already been uploaded on the College website. The Classes has already
started. All ofyou are advised to attend your respective class.

On behalfof Teaching & Non-Teaching Staff of the College I wish
you a very happy, healthy and fruitful NEW YEAR.

c.c.to:

1. Boys/Girls Notice Board

2. College Website

(Dr. Subha^is Haldar)
Acting Principal


